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Bowls NSW are conducting a survey into how members like to play their bowls i.e. how many ends in a 

championship game, format of those games and attitudes to mixed gender competition. If you have not 

already done so click on the Bowls NSW website and complete the survey. Have your say. 

 

With no play the only other bowls news is that webmaster Michael Winter has posted some training drills on 

the club site. Go to www.camdenbowlingclub.com.au and look up Training and Drills for an idea of what we 

should be doing to get our game back once lockdown is lifted. 

 

On that note I did have some halfway hopeful sentiments to impart about lockdown being eased but 

Saturday’s news with 5km restrictions, state-wide lockdown and more police enforcement curtailed that. It 

seems we must endure on. 

 

We urge all our members to stay positive, keep fit, stay in touch with each other, wear a mask and get 

vaccinated. 
Gladys told us to be good 

And stay at home alone 

To watch the games on the telly 

5 k only can we roam. 

But I long to roll a bowl 

To click onto the jack 

To drive up through the head 

And smash it with a whack! 

I want to play some bowls 

To get out upon the green 

To stand there like a dickhead 

And help it as it leans. 

I’ll take a tip from Bruce 

And roll one upon the lawn 

But I’ll keep a wary eye 

And watch out where it’s gorn! 

  

We do not want our members to become: 

 

 

http://www.camdenbowlingclub.com.au/

